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To our valued Speedline customers,  

 

Please be advised that an 8% price increase will be put into effect for all Speedline 

products on Jan 13, 2025.  The increase will be effective for all orders shipped 

January 13th or thereafter.  

 

List prices will remain the same.  In the coming weeks you will receive 

correspondence with your updated discounts. If you have questions, please feel free 

to contact your sales representative or reply to this email. Thank you for your 

continued support of Speedline Corp.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joel Hammer 

Speedline Corp.   
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